
 
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 

 
 

 
Instruct the Department of City Planning to report to the Planning and Land Use 
Management Committee on a cost-benefit analysis of telecommuting options within the 
Departments and the feasibility of continuing telecommuting options following the 
pandemic, including potential impacts to existing in-person services that can be offered 
online through the Department’s website and the cost associated with that transition. 
  
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2021-22 Budget on May 20, 2021) 


